
HUSKER BASS CLUB MINUTES 
 
The August 2022 Meeting of the Husker Bass Club was called to order by Bill Meyer at 
7:30 p.m.  Tim Gleason read the minutes of the July 2022 meeting and they were 
approved.  Dick Brokke gave the Treasurer's report noting that we have $44.00 in petty 
cash, $2791.50 in checking, $6.00 tournament fees owed, and $44.00 prepaid 
tournament fees. 
 
Bill handed out medals for the Pickerel/Enemy Swim tournament held in July. 
 
 Big Bass – Tim Gleason – 18 ¾” 
 3rd Place – Dean Josten 
 2nd Place – Trent Reimer 
 1st Place – Walt Jay 
 
Bill reported that the Mississippi River Tournament has been cancelled because only 
one team is signed up.  Therefore, a one-day tournament was proposed for August.  
The tournament will be held on Saturday August 20, starting at 7:30 and ending at 4:30.  
The tournament will be at either Lake Anita or Prairie Rose Lake.  Boaters showing 
interest are   
 

Trent Reimer 
Walt Jay 
Tim Gleason   
 

Bill asked everyone to keep Mike Wendel in their prayers as he is in the hospital with 
continuing health problems.  Bill said that Mike is in good spirits.  Mike is in room 625 at 
Methodist hospital. 
 
Les Steffen reported that the following teams are signed up for the Woman Lake 
tournament to be held September 24-25. 
 
 Gleason/Rowe 
 Bramer/Simet 

Reimer/? 
 
Bill reminded everyone to give to him marked up copies of the tournament rules for 
possible revision. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:00.  
 
 


